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Kimberly Caswell 
Vice President and General Counsel, Southeast 
Legal Department 

veri7on 
FLTC0007 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida 33601 -01 10 

Phone 813 483-2606 
Fax 81 3 204-8870 
ki m be rl y .caswel I 42 ve rizon .com 

April 18, 2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 000075-TP (Phase HA) 
Investigation into appropriate methods to compensate carriers for exchange of 
traffic subject to Section 251 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please find enclosed for filing an original and one copy of Verizon Florida Inc.’s 
Notices of Service of Responses to Staff’s First Request for Production of Documents 
(Nos. 1-7) and First Set of Interrogatories (No. 1) in the above matter. Also enclosed 
are an original and 15 copies of a Request for Confidential Classification. Service has 
been made as indicated on the Certificate of Service. If there are any questions 
regarding this matter, please contact me at 81 3-483-261 7. 

Since rely, 1 

flu Kimberly Ca’swell 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Investigation into appropriate methods ) Docket No. 000075-TP (Phase HA) 
to compensate carriers for exchange of traffic ) Filed: April 18, 2002 
subject to Section 251 of the 1 
Telecommunications Act of 1996 1 

NOTICE OF SERVICE OF VERIZON FLORIDA INC.’S RESPONSES TO 
STAFF’S FIRST REQUEST FOR PRODUCTION OF DOCUMENTS (NOS. 1-71 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a true and correct copy of Verizon Florida Inc.’s 

Responses to Staff’s First Request for Production of Documents (Nos. 1 -7), which were 

legally propounded by Staff on March 27,2002, was sent via overnight delivery on April 17, 

2002, to Felicia R. Banks, Staff Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 

Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850. 

The original and one copy of this Notice were also sent via overnight delivery on 

April 17, 2002 to the Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services, 

at the Commission. Further service on other parties of record is as set forth on the 

Certificate of Service, appended hereto. 

Respectfully submitted on April 18, 2002. 

Kimberly Caswell . 
Post Office Box 110, FLTC0007 
Tampa, Florida 33601 
Telephone: 81 3-483-261 7 
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Attorney for Verizon Florida Inc. 


